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Liturgy of the Word
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The adjournment of the first session of the Chapter was a celebration of thanksgiving
for all that has been these past days, which was accompanied by a spirit of hope for the
journey that lies ahead until the delegates reconvene in 2017.  
 
A synthesis of the Chapter sessions was presented by Hermelinda Cacasaca, Maryse
Brisson, and Raymonde Maisonneuve.  
 
The Gospel according to Luke 24: 13-17 was then proclaimed by Sister Louise Auclair.
Following the reading of the Gospel, the Capitulants, like the disciples of Emmaus, were
asked: "What were you talking about...?" which led to the process of evaluation. 
 

After the homily, capitulants proceeded to sign the Acts of the Chapter.
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
PROCESSION TO THE CHAPEL

 
ALLELUIA! ... ALLELUIA! ... ALLELUIA!
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 DECLARATION OF ADJOURNMENT

"The 25th General Chapter of the
Sisters of Holy Cross,

which met for its first session beginning 
June 25, 2016

and having accomplished its goal
of voting on the various elements of the

reorganization
of our 'being together' on mission,

has ended today.

Therefore, I declare adjourned
the first session of the
25th General Chapter

which will resume July 6, 2017..."
Kesta Occident

Congregational Animator
 

 
SYMBOLIC RITUAL



Today you are receiving a gem,
which represents each one of you open and ready

to discover newness, to find an "other" way.
 To discover the fullness of its beauty, it needs a ray of light.

This light is the Spirit who transforms...
This light is the Spirit who challenges us...

It is the same Spirit who gives us the ability
to marvel at the variety and harmony of colors.

 
It is the Spirit who opens us to assuming our responsibility

in the realization of our human and communal experience of Holy Cross. 

 

 
SPIRIT OF HOPE FOR THE JOURNEY!
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